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November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Swimming is beneficial to our students, on the occasion that accidents happen it will result in closure  
of the pool and costly to rectify.  
 
The cost of chlorine has doubled in the last year and this money could be better spent in improving  
the learning environment for our students.  
 
To prevent unnecessary pool closures we are introducing a double nappy system for those students  
who require the use of a nappy or toileting pad. 
 
A double nappy system is: 
 

1. Disposable or Reusable Swim Nappy (must fit well). 
2. Snug fitting Neoprene Nappy over the top (must fit snugly around tummy and legs). 

 
When you are choosing sizes, please make sure you buy the right size and not a larger one so  
they can grow into it! The waist band should sit over the belly button and not slide down. 
Some swimwear has built in swim nappies that are designed to help contain accidents in the  
water. A double nappy system still needs to be worn to reduce the risk of contaminating our  
pool. 
 
Thank you so much for your understanding and helping us to keep our swimming lessons running  
smoothly and safely. 
 
Here are some suggested places you can buy these from: 

• www.funswimshop.co.uk 

• www.splashabout.com  

• www.fledglings.org.uk 

• www.mailsports.co.uk  

• Amazon 
 
Kind regards 
 
Shelley Thomas 
Assistant Headteacher 
Therapies and Medical Care 
The HIVE  
Outreach Lead  
Manor Green School 
 
T: 01628 513800 ext: 2629 
E: shelley.thomas@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
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